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I strongly oppose the bill to make in person voting the standard in Oregon. I, along 

with countless Oregonians,  have been a proud mail-in voter since 1998. There have 

been vanishingly few reports - much less confirmations- of voter fraud in the past 27 

years. This is clearly posturing by the bill’s sponsors to devalue and denigrate 

Oregonians who proudly exercise their right to vote. 


